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Vollyball Toumy Janet Norrell

Welcome Deanna Macdougall

Entertainment - .............

THANK YOU

For those of you who were not at the meeting, you missed a master piece of a 
cake made by Linda Kazlo for our Birthday Parrot Heads. Linda, thanks so 
much!

VOLLYBALL TEAM

Our captain, Janet still needs 4 more players for our volleyball team for our trip to 
St Augustine in July for the A1A Parrot Heads Alzhimers Fund Raiser. Contact 
Janet Norrell at JNORRELL@THEVILLAGES.NET or show up for practice 
on Mondays at 10:30 at Chula Vista Sand Court.

NEW TREASURER

With two good candidates for our new treasurer, the board elected Jan Brooks as 
treasurer and the 5th board member. Thanks to both of you for your interest.

PARROTHEAD SHIRTS

For the new members, or any member who has not yet bought your Parrothead 
shirt, you may get it at the Spanish Springs Bowling Alley Pro Shop. The cost is 
around $27.00 and you can have your name put on it for a couple of dollars 
extra.

ENTERTAINMENT CHAIRMAN

We would love to have someone step forward as an enterainment chairman. 
Contact David Macdougall if interested.
BIRTHDAYS FOR MAY

Jim Bersie 5/31

Rod Brake 5/04

Sonny Corona 5/29

Vinny Errico 5/22

Sue Gamertsfelder 5/15

Greg Justice 5/27

Jerry Laughlin 5/03
Donald LeRoy 5/22

Penny Lord 5/04
Ken Mason 5/24
Joyce Mason 5/01
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5/08Ruth Mazurski

Bunny Miller

Shirley Newstead

Richard Pribuca

5/07

5/10

5/15

BIRTHDAYS FOR JUNE

Barbara Brake 6/07

Jack Casto 6/28

Joan Corona 6/03

Linda Hoffmann 6/13
Cathy Lacey 6/25

Sue Reinke 6/20

John Stafford 6/30
Sue Shield 6/03
John Stafford 6/30

Barbara Stein 6/26

If your birthday is not listed, I apologize.

Congrads

Great job to all who won medals in the Senior Games! We are very proud of you!

Mark you calendars

NEXT MEETING JUNE 1,2005

Please come and join the fun! We make new friends, see old friends, eat, drink 
and eat and drink some more.

ST. AUGUSTINE BEACH



BASH Bash

Be sure to sign up for the Volleyball team going to St. Augustine 9th Annual 
Beach Bash Beach and Volleyball Tournament. July 15th, 16th and 17th. The 
Villages team had a perfect record last year of 0 and 5. We had so... much fun! 
If you don’t play volleyball, please come and be a cheer leader. They will also 

have entertainment featuring Jim Morris and "Sunny” Jim White. More info 
coming as we receive it.

WINDJAMMER TRIP

We will have a Barefoot Windjammer Information/Sign up Cruise Party on 
Sunday May 22nd at 4:00 PM. Bring your check book. David and Deanna 
Macdougall will have a cheeseburger cook out party at their home: 1411 
Fortaleza Drive. BYOB and one item that will go with dinner (chips, salad, 
cookies etc.)
Absolutly Necessary to RSVP so we know how much to cook. E-Mail: 
THEVILLAGESPARROTHEADS@THEVILLAGES.NET OR CALL 750-1389 
ASAP

MEETING OF THEMINDS

Dates are November 2nd thru the 6th. If you are interested in the Parrot Head 
convention this year in Key West, then you need to find a room and register 
ASAP. Contact David Macdougall at thevillagesDarrotheads@thevillages.net

mailto:THEVILLAGESPARROTHEADS%40THEVILLAGES.NET
es.net



